CHARTWELL’S SCHOOL DINING SERVICES

IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING 
CAFETERIA DEBIT CARD PAYMENT SYSTEM

Dear Parent / Guardian,

We are pleased to offer the opportunity to participate in CHARTWELL’S School Dining Services Cafeteria Debit Card Payment System.  This letter will explain the process.  The system is designed to streamline our reporting, help improve our cafeteria line speed, and add flexibility to your payment options.  The system will also allow us to provide parents or guardians with a report within a specified timeframe including payment dates, amounts, and current balance.  Additionally, the debit card system has the means to track and control a student’s special limitations or dietary restrictions.

The debit card system will allow students to have their own individual accounts.  Funds must be provided by the parent or guardian in advance.  Your child will then draw against those funds to pay for their lunches.  Students will have their own swipe card (student ID) available to them when they come through the lunch line.  Each time a student uses their swipe card, the debit card system accesses the student’s account and draws from the balance.  As a security precaution, the system displays the student’s photo on the screen.  This photo is then used for recognition to ensure the correct amount is being charged.  If a student forgets his/her card, their student ID or PIN number can be used without the card.  Lost cards will be replaced for a small fee.

Funding of the debit card system will be in advance by cash or check made payable to:  RHAM School Lunch Program.  Parents or guardians may deposit any amount of money into the student’s account.  Money will be drawn from the general balance for meals and bottles of water.  Funding to the cafeteria debit card may be made in one of two ways as follows:

1. The funds (check or cash) may be brought to school by your child to the office or deposited directly in the specially marked box located in the cafeteria.

2. The funds (check only) may be sent by mail to your school.  The envelope must be marked to the attention of:  RHAM School Lunch Program; c/o RHAM High School, 85 Wall Street OR RHAM Middle School, 25 RHAM Road, Hebron, CT  06248
In either case, funds must be in a sealed envelope marked to the attention of “RHAM School Lunch Program.”  Include your child’s name, identification number, and payment inside of each envelope.
Lastly, “My School Bucks” is another way of payment for your child’s lunch. This site can be accessed on the school website under “Cafeteria” on the left side of the homepage.
If you have any questions, please give me a call at 860-228-9474, ext. 3710.  I will be glad to assist you further.   I look forward to serving your child and appreciate your continued support.







Jim Jensen








Director of Dining Services
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